
THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF OSHTEMO  

Joint Boards Meeting (Virtual) 

April 20, 2021 

6:00 PM  

  

The Oshtemo Township Public Meeting was held virtually using the Zoom platform. Residents 

were able to join the meeting through both the Zoom application and by phone. Residents were 

able to give public comment through email, the Zoom platform, and by phone during the 

meeting. Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell called the meeting to order at approximately 6:00 PM.  

  

PRESENT:   

Supervisor Libby Heiny-Cogswell- Arvada, 

Colorado   

Clerk Dusty Farmer- Oshtemo Township    

Treasurer Clare Buszka- Oshtemo 

Township   

Trustee Zak Ford- Oshtemo Township    

Trustee Cheri Bell- Oshtemo Township    

Trustee Kizzy Bradford- Oshtemo 

Township    

Ollie Chambers- Oshtemo Township    

Bruce VanderWeele- Oshtemo Township    

Neil Sikora- Oshtemo Township    

Deb Everett- Oshtemo Township    

Anita Smith- Oshtemo Township    

Chetan Vyas- Oshtemo Township    

Fred Gould- Oshtemo Township    

Anna Horner- Oshtemo Township    

Marc Elliott- Schoolcraft Township 

Karen High- City of Kalamazoo 

Dick Skalski- City of Kalamazoo 

Josh Owens- Kalamazoo Township  

Jim Porter- Oshtemo Township 

Iris Lubbert- Oshtemo Township 

 

Township Virtual Meeting Update 

Deputy Supervisor Josh Owens shared the decision of the Township Board to continue virtual 

meetings throughout the Kalamazoo County declared state of emergency, which is currently until 

the end of 2021.   

 

Street Lighting Discussion 

Planning Director Iris Lubbert presented questions to prompt discussion to set goals on street 

lighting within the Township, with a focus on residential neighborhoods and non-motorized 

lighting.  

Capital Projects Update 

An updated list of capital projects was included in the packet.  

 

Public Comment 

No public comment. 

 

Next Joint Board Meeting October 19th, 2021 

 

Supervisor Heiny-Cogswell adjourned the meeting at approximately 7:05 PM.   

 

  

   

Prepared by: Dusty Farmer      Attested:    Libby Heiny-Cogswell  

         Township Clerk                          Township Supervisor  


